SAN DIEGO

Maurice W, Nittler
2818 South Cherokee
Englewood, Coloradoe

Dear Mr, Nittler;

March 6, 1968

Thank you kindly for your letter and reception report which
conforms to our log of operation,

Speaking for the entire staff and management of KFMB, may we

wish you continued good listening,

731's & Thanks,

Sincerely,

Daniel E. Gles
AM Supervisor
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